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Interested parties are invited to send  

comments together with a copy of the cited references.  

This will facilitate the assessment of comments, suggestions and corresponding justifications. 

When the reference consists of a book chapter, the copy must include  

the page of the book showing the year of publication. 

Comments without copies of the supporting literature will not be considered. 

Comments should be sent electronically and in Word format (not pdf). 

Comments and the identity of the sender will be made public  

unless a justified objection is received at the time of the submission. 
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Table 2: Comments 

GENERAL COMMENTS ON DRAFT DOCUMENT 

Interested party Comment and Rationale Outcome 

ECHAMP Formal comment: 

We would very much appreciate, if generally all Q  A papers (also the previous 

ones which are not on HMPWG website anymore) including all comments and 

outcome remain published on the HMPWG website. 

 

   

   

 

SPECIFIC COMMENTS ON TEXT 

Section number 

and heading 

Interested party Comment and Rationale Outcome 

Question 8 

line number 

15-16 

ECHAMP Comment: 

To clarify what is meant by the following sentence: 

“Therefore, in the dossier a scheme of the manufacturing 

process should be provided”, we would like to propose to 

replace “scheme” with “description”. 

Rationale: 

It is supposed that with the wording “scheme” a 

manufacturing process description (normally includes a 

flow chart or otherwise schematic overview) is intended. 

To avoid misunderstandings, the wording should be 

precised. 

 

 


